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INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION 

ON HEALTH CARE CERTIFICATION 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 

Dear Certified Life Care Planners and Canadian Certified Life Care Planners: 

A goal of many Certified Life Care Planners and Canadian Certified Life Care Planners has 
been for the ICHCC to attain accreditation for the CLCP/CCLCP credentials. After much 
research and investigation, the ICHCC will be applying for the American National 
Standards Institute (ANSI) accreditation. ANSI is the oldest accreditation organization in 
the United States and is highly recognized and respected world-wide. It is the perfect 
international accreditation organization that we need due to our Canadian Life Care 
Planners, as well as our projected growth opportunities. 

Larger companies with far greater numbers have achieved this goal. The ICHCC is 
committed to making this a reality but we need your support and assistance. We will be 
contracting with a consulting firm to assist us in applying for the accreditation as this 
undertaking is far too large a task for the ICHCC Administration to accomplish on its own. 

We need your support to accomplish this goal. We are asking that each CLCP/CCLCP 
submit $50 that will be applied towards your next renewal payment. The $50 you send in 
now will be applied and credited to your next renewal fee. 

To those individuals who have achieved high levels of success in the field of life care 
planning, we ask that you consider a larger contribution, above the $50 requested, still 
knowing that a maximum of $50 will be applied and credited to your next renewal fee. 

With each CLCP/CCLCP becoming involved and contributing, we can realistically pursue 
the goal of accreditation. 

Thank you for your continued support and assistance in helping to strengthen the Certified 
Life Care Planner and Canadian Certified Life Care Planner credentials! 

Best regards, 

V. Robert May HI. Rh.D., CRP, CDEII, President/ICHCC 
Penelope Caragonne, PhD, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Alex Karras, JD, OTR, CRC, CCM, MSCC, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Dana Weldon MS, CRC, RRP, CLCP, CCLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Giovanna Boniface, Reg. OT(BC), CCLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Charlyne Raih, PT, DPT, MIIS, MBA, CLCP, CLCP/CI.CP Commissioner 
Nancy Bond, M.Ed., CCM, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Richard Bowman, MD,DAABPMR, DABPM, FIPP, CEDIR, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Edmond Provder, CRC, LCP, D-ABVE, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Bettina P. Little, RN, BSN, CCM, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
Louis P. Lipinski, MS, CRC, LRC, CLCP, CLCP/CCLCP Commissioner 
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Please submit your support Now through December 31, 2020 

Payment by Credit Card: 

Go to the ICHCC.org website's main page and contribute where you see the 

Accreditation Support Information 

OR 

Please make your checks payable to and mail to: 

ICHCC Accreditation Fund: 

ICHCC 

13801 Village Mill Drive 

Suite 103 

Midlothian, VA 23114 

OR 

Call the ICHCC office at (804) 378-7273 

Please remember that the first $50 of your contribution will be 

applied and credited to your next CLCP/CCLCP renewal fee 

Thank you for your support 

You will be sent an email documenting that your support 

contribution was received 


